A Tribute to Armenian Literary Heritage
The festivities commenced on June 2nd with a captivating event showcasing the talents of our junior and senior preschoolers, as well as our 2nd to 6th graders. The young scholars delivered spirited renditions of the works of renowned Armenian poets Hovhannes Tumanyan and Khenko Aper.
Junior and senior preschoolers, along with 2nd graders, enchanted the audience with heartfelt performances of Tumanyan's beloved poems. Meanwhile, 3rd to 5th graders brought the enchanting fairy tale "The Liar" to life, their performance capturing the essence of Armenian folklore with a warmth that resonated deeply with all present. The evening concluded with a delightful comedy performance titled "Mice Assembly," skillfully executed by the 6th graders, leaving the audience in fits of laughter and admiration.
Celebrating Milestones and Honoring Excellence
 
On June 9th, the end-of-year celebrations reached their zenith. The event opened with a heartfelt address from Shnorhali School’s director, Nunik Nishanian, who expressed profound gratitude to the dedicated teaching staff, generous benefactors, supportive parents, and, most importantly, our hardworking students. The results of the highly anticipated chess competition were also announced, with the winners proudly receiving their awards.
This year’s celebration held special significance as it commemorated the 100th anniversary of the illustrious Armenian poet Paruyr Sevak. The first, seventh, and eighth graders honored Sevak’s legacy through an array of performances that delved into his life and works. First graders performed captivating interpretations of Sevak’s fables, while seventh graders staged an insightful performance inspired by Sevak's famous phrase "A book thief is not a thief." The culmination of the event was marked by the eighth graders' imaginative and futuristic graduation performance, "Mets Hayk Airport, Republic of Armenia, Year 2038," symbolizing their aspirations and dreams for the future.
Looking Ahead
 
As our eighth-grade students bid farewell to Shnorhali School, their hearts are filled with hopes and expectations for the future. This year’s end-of-year recital and graduation ceremony not only celebrated the accomplishments of our students but also underscored the vibrant cultural heritage that they carry forward.
With the blessings of Ter Hovsep and the unwavering support of our community, we look forward to another year of growth, learning, and success. Good luck to all our students as they embark on new adventures and continue to make us proud.
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